

LOGO







Maplewood Pediatric Practice
Patient and Family Advisory Council (PFAC)
Kick-Off Meeting


February 21, 2013
7:00pm-9:00pm
Maplewood Pediatric Practice Conference Room

Child care, parking vouchers and food will be provided.


What is This Meeting About?
Families have an important role in guiding our work at Maplewood Pediatric Practice. Although we try to provide what our patients need, we cannot do this without input from the families! The Patient and Family Advisory Council (PFAC) will advise the administration and medical leadership on patient needs and clinic priorities from a family perspective. 

Who Should Attend?
Any adult family member of a current Maplewood Pediatric Practice patient can apply to join the Patient and Family Advisory Council. Come to our first meeting to learn more about how you can help make appropriate resources available for all Maplewood Pediatric Practice families!

Please RSVP by Monday, February 11, 2013!
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